
SAC Minutes 

January 26, 2011 

 

Meeting called to order- 3:05      Mrs. Murray 

Reading of the minutes- 3:05      Ms. Williams 

Transition Program-3:10       Dr. Miller 

 *Dr. Miller informed us of the changes that will take place in the 
DoDDS Pacific Schools until 2016.   

 *He discussed tour normalization. This is General Sharp’s mission to 
increase command sponsorship on the peninsula.  Command sponsorship will 
move tour lengths to 2-3 years. They will no longer be 1 year. 

 *All school moves, changes, and new buildings have been funded until 
2015. 

 

Commanders Report-3:45     Commander Murray 

 *Commander Murray discussed changes with the Navy specifically 
related to Chinhae. 

 *He also showed a power point to show where changes in the base will 
occur and to discuss logistics of the current Chinhae Base. 

 

Principal’s report- 4:15      Mrs. Cullen 

 *Mrs. Cullen gave everyone present a handout that included all the 
activities that CT Joy has participated in since the beginning of the year.  The 
handout is attached to the minutes. 

 



New Business- 4:30      Mrs. Murray 

1. Dentist from Daegu- We would like a dentist from Daegu to come for 
Dental Health month.  Mrs. Morrow will arrange this event. 
 

2. Cold Weather Policy- What is the cold weather policy?  Policy was 
explained by Mrs. Cullen. 
 

3. Science Fair- We are looking for a volunteer to coordinate this event.  It 
was suggested that you ask soldiers at ALL HANDS for a volunteer.   
 

4. Volunteer Program- If we are interested this can be set up for the school 
by the Navy. 
 

5. Fieldtrip Requirements- What are the requirements for a fieldtrip? 
Mrs. Cullen responded: 

a. Connects to standards 
b. Advance notice 
c. Funds available 
d. Parents available 

 
6. Korean Culture for kids-  

a. We have formed a relationship with a local Korean school 
b. The kids Host Nation as a special class 1 time a week. 

 

7.  Having Childcare at Meetings: 
a. Is it possible to have childcare at meetings so parents do not have 

to pay $5 per hour for the youth center. 
b. Mr. Perry indicated that the charge would only be $3 per hour. 

 

Meet adjourned at 4:50       Mrs. Murray 

 


